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LEVENTHAL SENTER & LERMAN PLLC

April 8, 2008

DaAVD S. KER E-MAIL
(202) 416-6742 DKEIR@LSL-LAW.COM

BY HAND AND ELECTRONICALLY

Mr. Scott A. Kotler

Chief, Systems Analysis Branch
Satellite Division, International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Request for Special Temporary Authority of Row 44, Inc.
File No. SES-STA-20080407-00428

Dear Mr. Kotler:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Row 44, Inc. (“Row 44”) to correct technical
parameters submitted as part of the above-referenced application for Special Temporary
Authority (“STA”), filed yesterday. Specifically, in the Schedule B annex included with the
application, the maximum EIRP per carrier (item E48) for the 400KG1D emission should be
34.5 dBW (rather than 34.75 dBW), and the maximum EIRP density per carrier (item E49)
should be 14.5 dBW/4 kHz (rather than 14.75 dBW/4 kHz). These changes ensure that the
maximum input power density limit at the input of the antenna flange will be maintained in
compliance with Section 25.212 of the FCC’s rules (47 C.F.R. § 25.212). Please take these
corrections into account in processing the STA request.

Should you have any additional questions or require further information concerning this
application, please contact the undersigned counsel.

spectfully submitted,

Counsel to FiberSat Global Services, Inc.

2000 K STREET, NW, SUITE 600, WASHINGTON, DC 20006-1809
TELEPHONE 202.429-8970 FAX 202.293.7783 WWW.LSL-LAW.COM



